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Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Kaitlyn A. Luck <KALuck@hollandhart.com>
Sent: Friday, May 1, 2020 9:27 AM
To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD; Cox, Scott, EMNRD
Cc: Bradfute, Jennifer (MRO)
Subject: [EXT] Case Nos. 20374 & 20375 WPX's Golden & Retriever wells

Good morning,  
 
I wanted to clarify the statements made on the record at hearing yesterday regarding Marathon’s 
competing development plans.  
 
Marathon and WPX used to have competing applications.  Marathon dismissed its Cerberus 
application (Case No. 20165) after re-orienting the wells and submitting new applications with the re-
oriented wells.  The new orientation no longer competes with WPX’s development plans for the 
Golden and Retriever wells in Case Nos. 20374 and 20375. Please let us know if you have any 
questions.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Kaitlyn  
 

 
Kaitlyn A. Luck 
Associate, Holland & Hart LLP 
110 N. Guadalupe Street, Suite 1, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 
T 505.954.7286 F 505.819.5579 C 361.648.1973 
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